
Joining a Multi-Academy Trust - survey 
 
The Governing Body of Walkwood Academy Trust have given much thought to the possibility of joining a multi-
academy trust. The process began pre-pandemic, but recommenced in the last 12 months.  
 
After due consideration, the decision was to begin a process that could lead to joining The Spire Church of England 
Learning Trust. 
 
The majority of issues may well be answered in the frequently asked questions, which should be referred to before 
responding to this survey. The QR code will take to the consultation, as will this link: 

 
 
The formal consultation will be open from 17th May until 9am on Friday 16th June. 

https://www.thespirelearningtrust.co.uk/
https://www.thespirelearningtrust.co.uk/
https://walkwoodmiddleschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/cleach_walkwoodms_worcs_sch_uk/EeZtJfUI4QJIk8EQgeci0R4BmqfaVmTlHsx6ozTyuN1Zow
https://forms.office.com/e/DPn201HxW5

